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School Library—Thursdays 

Music— Fridays 

Assembly—Tuesday 18th            
October 2.40pm 

Sport—Tennis— 

Thursdays from 20/10/22 to 8/12/22 

Snowy Hydro excursion— 

Friday 28th October 

Questacon science excursion— 

Tuesday 29th November 

Gingerbread with Dale—Tuesday 
6th December 

Presentation day— 

Wednesday 14th December 

 

 

 

Welcome back 
 

It was so terrific to see everyone’s smiling faces on 
Monday morning! We hope you had a restful and 

enjoyable break.  
We have a lot happening this term so stay tuned! 

 

Tennis 
 

We have been fortunate enough to secure another 
sporting schools grant this term which will enable us 
to participate in a tennis program with Tom. This will 
happen on Thursdays beginning next week 20/10/22 
and running for eight weeks with the final session on 

8/12/22. 
A permission note will be sent home very soon. 

 
 
 

 

Excursions 
We are so excited to tell you that we have two 

excursions planned for this term! One is to Snowy 
Hydro Discovery centre on the 28th of October and 
the other is a science excursion to Questacon on 

the 29th November where we will be joined by 
Adaminaby Public School! Permission notes for both 
of these will be sent home very soon. Please return 

them at your earliest convenience. 

Multiple sport and life skills programs 



Music 
Mitch has very kindly volunteered to run music lessons again this term on Friday 

afternoons. Our students absolutely love their time with him and we are immensely 
grateful for his generosity! Thank you Mitch! 

 
 

Term dates change 

The Department of Education has this week decided to make a small change to  
term dates for students. Students will now finish school on Friday 16th December 

2022. 

 This is due to an additional School Development Day announced for staff across 
NSW public schools. School Development Days allow our staff to participate in 

professional learning that was put on hold due to COVID-19 staffing pressures and 
plan ahead for 2023 to ensure we meet the needs of our students. 

 With this change, we ask that you arrange alternative care for your child on     
Monday 19th December.  While there will be no classes on Monday 

19th December, if you can not arrange alternative care for your child, we will     
provide minimal supervision at school. 

 

 

Hats 
Please remember that our sun safe policy is “No hat, play in the shade”. If students 
do not have a hat, they will be required to only play in the shade. At the end of last 
term, we ensured that all students had a school hat with their name inside it. If they 

have lost or misplaced that hat, the P & C has more available at school for         
purchase at $10 each. Alternatively, they 

may bring a broad brimmed hat from home.  

We encourage students to keep their hats 
in their bags and take them home each day. 
Occasionally students may have mistakenly 

taken the wrong hat home thinking it was 
theirs so if you find a hat at home that does 
not belong to your child, please send it back 

to school. Thank you! 

 

Strong community links 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Presentation day 2022 
This year our presentation day will be held on Wednesday 14th December at 12 
noon at the school. This will be followed by lunch and we ask everyone to please 

bring a plate to share. 

All family and community members are welcome and encouraged to attend and 
help celebrate the amazing achievements of our students during 2022. 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


